THE MAGAZINE OF

NEW LAIGH KIRK

Church of Scotland KILMARNOCK

Scottish Charity No.: SC031334

September 2025



"A caring welcoming church at the heart of Kilmarnock reaching out to all"

Minister: Rev. David S Cameron, 1 Holmes Farm Road, Kilmarnock (525416)

Session Clerk: Mr Derek l'Anson Depute Clerk: Mrs Margaret Patterson Community and Families: Amy Tanner

CHURCH CALENDAR

SUNDAY

11.00 a.m. **MORNING WORSHIP**

11.00 a.m. Ignite Children's Church (Age 4 -- Primary 7)

Trekkers (11-17 years)

Contact: Amy Tanner (07980 665432)

MONDAY

7.15 p.m. Guild (every second Monday)

Contact: Lesley Wright (523039) or Elspeth Dale (01292 541240)

7.30 p.m. Highlights (Mondays as per syllabus)

Contact: Eileen Murphy (543488)

TUESDAY

7.00 p.m.

10.00 - 11.00 a.m. Little Seeds (Babies - 4 year olds)

Contact: Amy Tanner (07980 665432) Session Meeting (Dates as arranged)

Contact: Mr Derek l'Anson (07989 473142)

WEDNESDAY

6.00 to 7.00 p.m. Rainbows

Contact: Sheena Baillie (07749 617204)

6.15 to 7.30 p.m. Brownies:

Contact: Fiona Malcolm (07903 212703)

7.45 to 9.00 p.m. Guides

Contact: Mary Dunlop (07519 124548)

THURSDAY

7.00 p.m. Vestry

Contact: Rev. David S Cameron (525416)/

Mr Derek l'Anson (07989 473142)

FRIDAY

6.00 to 7.00 p.m. Boys' Brigade Anchor Boys (5 to 8 years)

St. Marnock's Halls

Contact: Mr Stewart Chapman (07745162694)

7.15 to 9.00 p.m. Boys' Brigade Junior Section (8+ to 11 years)

St. Marnock's Halls

Contact: Elaine Park (533464)

7.00 to 9.30 p.m. Boys' Brigade Company Section (11+ to 18 years)

New Laigh Kirk Hall Contact: Mr David McDonald (544037)

Safeguarding Coordinator: Ian Anderson

Safeguarding Panel Members: John Dale, Bill Sherry and Ellen Stewart



New Laigh Kirk Manse Sept 2025

As summer fades and the golden leaves of autumn begin to appear, we find ourselves stepping into a new season of church life. The holidays may have given us time to rest, and reflect, visit new places, and perhaps

reconnect with family and familiar surroundings. Now we return, refreshed and ready, to the rhythms and relationships that shape our life together as a congregation.



There is something hopeful about this time of year. It's not just the back-to-school feeling or the sense of a fresh start, it's the opportunity to recommit ourselves to what matters most: our worship, our witness, and our walk with Christ.

The church doesn't have a "term time" in the way that schools do, but September often feels like a new beginning. Activities that paused for the summer restart, meetings are pencilled in, and the calendar begins to fill with services, organisations' regular nights, events, and outreach. We are reminded that being part of New Laigh Kirk is not just about Sunday worship—it's about sharing life together, serving together, growing together. This coming session offers us new opportunities: to deepen our faith, to explore where God is calling us next, and to extend welcome and compassion to those around us. It's a good time to try something new—whether that's

joining a group, helping out behind the scenes, or simply attending more regularly and being present.

Let's approach this new season with open hearts and willing hands. Let's encourage one another, pray for one another, and look for Christ in each other. And as we gather again—week by week—we remember that the church is not a building or a programme. It's a people. It's us.

This is a new and fresh start:

Therefore, if anyone is in Christ, the new creation has come: The old has gone, the new is here!

- 2 Corinthians 5:17

This bible quote of Paul captures the sense of renewal, fresh opportunities, and God's ongoing work in us as we begin a new session together.

May this new beginning be marked by joy, purpose, and above all your presence among our church family at New Laigh Kirk. With prayerful good wishes,







WINTER WONDERLAND CONCERT



SATURDAY 15TH NOVEMBER, 7PM

TICKETS: £8, INCLUDING REFRESHMENTS

NEW LAIGH KIRK HALLS

35 JOHN FINNIE STREET, KILMARNOCK





New Laigh Kirk Silver Eco-Congregation Award

A short update for everyone this month as the eco-committee catches its breath and regroups after a very busy few months planning and submitting for our silver award assessment during the past few months.

At the end of June, we met with our assessors in the last step of our silver award application. I am delighted to share that we were successful and are now a Silver Award congregation!





Our assessor feedback was extremely positive and as they had visited NLK for our bronze award, they were able to see our journey, and what we have achieved since November 2023.

A huge thank you to all our friends of NLK and everyone who has been involved in delivering on our action plan, providing support for our eco, climate and Fair-Trade work over the past few years.

I would also like to provide a personal thank you to the Eco-Congregation Scotland committee members for all of their hard work and support.

Our eco journey has not reached its end. I may have initially intended to go for silver, but our assessment feedback indicated that we are well on way to gold, so let's do this!

Please keep an eye out for details on our social media, website, bulletin articles and during our worship times. The sanctuary renovation work will also lead to getting gold.

We will continue to work with our organisations; two of our committee members were guests at the Guild's first summer meeting to share about our silver award work and Fair-Trade. Well done to our two prize winners!

And remember, we all have a role to play in this in our homes, our work and around our church.

Other dates for your diaries Eco-Congregation related:

Fair Trade fortnight: 22nd September – 5th October

NLK Harvest Festival: 28th September

NLK Community Autumn litter pick: 5th October 1.30-3pm

Thank you again to everyone who has helped our work during our silver award and I ask for continued support as we carry on towards gold. Let's do this together and do our bit to save God's Creation along the way!



Thank You

A very warm, heartfelt thank you for the lovely cards, flowers and good wishes I received on my milestone birthday in June. They were very much appreciated.

Joyce Gallacher



HIGHLIGHTS

I hope you have all enjoyed the summer, and are looking forward to our new session as much as we on the committee are.

You will find the syllabus after this brief article, but I would like to highlight the fact that the payment for the December night out is due on our first night back in October. We hope you will all be able to come along to our Christmas night out – we are very much looking forward to something a bit different this year, which should start off the festive season in style. I will also send a reminder about this on our WhatsApp chat before our October evening.

If you are a member of the Highlights, and are not in our WhatsApp group, please contact me with your mobile number and I will be delighted to add you. If you do not use WhatsApp, please let me have your email address so that we can keep in touch.

New members are always welcome, and for more information on the Highlights, please contact me on 543488 or 07887 541651, or any of the committee.

Eileen Murphy, Chairperson

Highlights Syllabus 2025-26

6th October – Ready Steady Cook with Chris Walker

Cost £5.00

Chris and his colleague will cook up a storm and entertain us with the help of our 4 lovely volunteers. (You know who you are ladies – thank you for 'volunteering'!) Come along and see if the winners will be the green peppers or the red tomatoes!

* Names and full payment for December night out due tonight please.

1st December – Christmas Dinner and Film at Centrestage Cost £28.00

2 course Christmas dinner served in the Circle Lounge (for our exclusive use), followed by a screening of 'Love Actually' in the Centrestage cinema. Price includes a 2 course meal, hire of the Circle Lounge, screening of the film and a tip. Drinks will be available to purchase separately on the night.

(Names and full payment by October night please.)

19th January - 50p Auction in aid of Ayrshire Cancer Support Cost £5.00

They do say that one person's junk is another person's treasure! Bring along your unwanted gifts – bags, scarves, jewellery and accessories (but no toiletries please) and bid for something which catches your eye. The bids will increase in increments of 50p and we hope to have our usual bidding wars – paddles will be provided. Come and join the fun, as we not only raise money for a great charity, but also support our eco-congregation by reusing and recycling.

30th March - A Taste of Italy

Cost £8.00

A celebration of all things Italian. Enjoy an Italian cocktail as a welcome drink, followed by some Italian themed fun, including wine tasting. We'll finish the evening with some lovely Italian nibbles.

* Names and full payment for May night out due tonight please.

27th April — Annual Charity Quiz in aid of Ayrshire Cancer Support Cost £6.00

Teams of 6 – 8. Prizes, refreshments and raffle.

(As in recent years, we have had to add £1 to go towards the cost of refreshments, as recent price rises have eaten into our funds. £5 of the admission cost and all raffle money go to the charity as usual though, so please give generously!)

Please note this will be held in the downstairs hall.

25th May - Spanish Evening at The View, Monktonhill Cost £27.00

We're all going on a summer holiday....!

To celebrate the start of summer, we will enjoy a selection of Spanish tapas (choose 3 each from a choice of 6), followed by churros with chocolate, all accompanied by a glass of Sangria (or a soft drink). Price includes 2 course meal, drink and tip. Come dressed for a Spanish holiday – prize for the best outfit. Meet at The View for a 7pm start.

Names of Highlights members <u>only</u> can be given to the committee from the start of the session until January, when we will open any remaining places to friends of members.

(Payment by March night please.)

Janis, Laura, Kathryn and I look forward to seeing existing and new members at any of our evenings. If you have not been before, please do come along, either on your own or with a friend – you will receive a very warm welcome. Unless otherwise stated, we meet at **7.30pm** in the Upper Hall. For further information, please contact me on 543488 or 07887 541651, or any committee member.

Eileen



Open Doors



New Laigh Kirk is open on Mondays, Wednesdays, Fridays and Saturdays from 12 noon to 2.00pm. The church will be open for those who want to come for a period of solitude or reflection, to see the stained glass windows from the inside or to find out some of the history of the church and town.

As some of our more elderly volunteers have decided to retire, we urgently require some more volunteers during autumn and winter, especially on Wednesdays, to welcome the visitors, so if you could spare a couple of hours every month to six weeks, we would be delighted to hear from you. There will be the opportunity to volunteer on different days as volunteers are contacted in advance with suggested dates, and shifts are arranged to suit people's commitments. This is an ideal opportunity to meet different people as you do not necessarily have to be on duty with the same people every month. We would be grateful if you could spare the time to help at a couple of sessions occasionally if you are unable to help on a monthly rota. Craig will open and close the church for you. If you would like to be included in the rota, please speak to Helen Colman, Email: helenmcolman@gmail.com.

Remember that the more volunteers that there are, the less often you will be on duty!



Amy's Back!

Hello everyone!

I hope everyone has been enjoying the summer and making the most of any nice weather we have had.

It's great to be back after my maternity leave. Thank you so much to everyone for their gifts or kind words on the birth of my little girl, Fllie.

It's time to dive in to all the exciting things we have planned for our children, young people and families at New Laigh Kirk and the community over the next few months!

Firstly, for families with younger children, we have Sunday Fundays! Sunday Fundays are an alternative way for families with young children to develop faith and explore church. Families are welcome to come along to enjoy some time of worship, family games, bible crafts, bible stories, food and fun. We want to encourage families to do "church" slightly differently and we hope this will help to tie in better with family schedules and offer alternative ways of worship.

The following Sunday Fundays planned so far are:

Sunday, 24th August

Sunday, 12th October

Sunday, 18th January

All Fundays are between 12pm-2pm in our church halls on John Finnie Street.

We are looking for helpers for our Sunday Fundays to welcome families, serve food and overall join in and encourage people in the

planned activities for the day. We would be most grateful for any and all help with our events. If you are able to help in any way, please could you contact me (amy_bh@hotmail.co.uk or 07980665432). Thank you.

Secondly, for Trekkers, we will be running Bible Tea. Bible Teas are bible focused sessions that bring together young people aged 12-18 which allows them to build relationships together and build faith by diving deep into the messages in the bible. We share food or a snack, a time of worship and learn about the bible in various ways. We run Bible Tea 6:30pm-8pm in our youth room in our church halls.

The following Bible Teas are schedule for the following dates:

Sunday, 31st August

Sunday 14th September

Sunday, 26th October

Sunday, 16th November

Sunday, 11th January

Thirdly, our Little Seeds baby and toddler group left for the summer holiday on a high with family numbers growing into the twenties! Little Seeds will return to our church halls on Tuesday 19th August from 10am-11am and all families with little ones aged 0-4 are welcome to come along and join in as we explore bible stories in fun and creative ways! For more information about our Little Seeds group, please contact me with the above contact details.

Fourthly, Ignite and Trekkers will be hosting an afternoon tea to raise funds for our youth. This will be held on Saturday, 1st November and tickets for the afternoon tea will be £5, and need to be purchased in advance of the day for catering purposes. Tickets will be available for purchase from me on any Sunday.

Lastly, 'Church Unplugged' is a youth led and youth focused worship event that welcomes young people of all ages to come along and enjoy Christian music and a time to build faith together. The aim of 'Church Unplugged' is to welcome young people throughout the Ayrshire community to perform, speak, reflect, learn and grow in different ways. We want the evening to be worship centred and we have encouraged young people to get involved with the event through music performance, events management, sound and lighting tech, and many other elements. The following 'Church Unplugged' events are in the church from 6pm-8pm:

Sunday, 28th September

Sunday, 14th December

Sunday, 1st February

We encourage everyone to pray for and support our children and young people in this next season and we ask you to be invitational to all families to join in with our fun events!

Thank you,

Amy.



Explore life-changing truths and meaningful connections in our Bible Study sessions!







NLK Halls 35 John Finnie Street

ALL WELCOME!

- **9** 07980665432
- amy_bh@hotmail.co.uk



The 4th/5th Kilmarnock Boys Brigade are now back after the summer break and are looking for new recruits to come along and join us:



Anchor Boys: Ages 5 to Primary 3, Meeting at St. Marnock's Church Hall, from 6pm to 7pm. Leader in charge is Stewart Chapman email:

4th5thkilmarnockbbanchors@gmail.com

Junior Section: Ages Primary 4 to Primary 6, Meeting at St. Marnock's Church Halls from 7:15pm – 9pm. Leader in Charge is Elaine Park, email:



bb4th5thkilmarnock@yahoo.com



Company Section: Ages Primary 7 to S6, Meeting at New Laigh Kirk Halls from 7pm to 9:30pm. Learder in charge is David McDonald, Email: kilmarnock4th5th@aol.com





We are fortunate in our Guild that, although the actual session finishes before Easter, our members enjoy meeting in a less formal way during the summer months. At our meeting at the end of June, we had two visitors from our Eco committee. Elaine Paton explained what had been involved in achieving the silver award, recently gained by our church, and Ellen Stewart reminded us of the importance of Fair Trade and its links with the eco movement. She gave us a quiz on eco and Fair Trade matters which was won by Pat Murray and Helen Colman. They must have substantially more working brain cells than the rest of us! We were certainly ready for our cuppa after that.





At our summer meetings over the last few years we found reasons for a party – the late Queen's Diamond Jubilee and the Coronation of King Charles. Nothing sprang to mind this year but we decided just to go for it anyway and we had a 'cream tea' at our late July meeting with scones with jam and cream, fresh strawberries and

chocolates. Everyone enjoyed this, along with a cuppa and a good chat. I had discovered some old photos of the Guild from 2005 which caused many a laugh and happy memories too. It was good to recognise former members who are no longer with us. They may be gone but they are not forgotten.



At our meeting on August 21st we will be planning our Coffee Morning which raises funds for our Guild projects. It will take place on Saturday, 30th August from 10am till noon in the lower church hall and tickets will be available on previous Sundays, price £3. We look forward to seeing

you all for tea, coffee and baking on that day and there will be the usual stalls.

On Saturday 13th September some of us will be going to Perth for the Annual Gathering – the first time it has been held in the fair city. And the following Monday, 15th September, we begin the new session of NLK Guild at 7.15pm in the church hall. Our theme this year is 'Living Stones,' the second part of the three-year theme, "Let us build a house." I am sure our secretary Elma will have planned an interesting syllabus for us, as ever, so come along and join us, whether you have been a member for many years or are a first timer. You will be made most welcome.

Lesley Wright



NEW LAIGH KIRK CHURCH



When I received the August edition of "Life and Work", I was sad to see that it was the final edition of the Church of Scotland magazine after a run of 146 years. It was always full of interesting articles and information and will be a real miss. I especially enjoyed the prayer each month, printed on a page with a beautiful, appropriate picture. As well as the prayer this month, the last page of the magazine contained a benediction, which is a favourite of mine. In fact, I have it framed on my wall and it is entitled, "A Celtic Blessing."

Deep Peace of the running wave to you.

Deep peace of the flowing air to you.

Deep peace of the quiet earth to you.

Deep peace of the shining stars to you.

Deep peace of the Son of Peace to you.

And may the blessing of God Almighty

Father, Son and Holy Spirit

Be with us all

Evermore

Amen.

I hope these beautiful words do indeed bring you 'deep peace.' The final words are of course the benediction with which our minister sends us out every Sunday. Most people stand with their heads bowed, but I now look at David as he looks round the congregation. This goes back to the services he led from the church during the pandemic, when

most of us were watching from home. When he looked into the camera for the blessing at the end of the service, I felt he was speaking to me personally and it was a great comfort, as I am sure it was to many others. And it still is!

We still meet in prayer online on the first Wednesday of the month at a time of David's choosing, to fit in with his other commitments. It is usually 6.30pm. Inspire! also meets at 11am on the second Wednesday of the month in the session room at church for a time of quiet prayer and reflection. Anyone is more than welcome to take part in these prayer times. If you have not done so before and want to know more, speak to David or me on a Sunday morning.

Meanwhile, here are some suggestions for your own prayer times:

- After the terrible fire in our town, pray for all those affected by it. Pray that there may be a regeneration of our town centre. You might also pray for the perpetrators, that they might understand the impact of their crime and feel some repentance.
- Pray for the people of Israel and Gaza, that the remaining Israeli
 hostages may be freed and the terrible suffering in Gaza may
 end. Pray too for aid workers who are also suffering and in
 danger.
- Pray for our minister, David, as he returns to work after his holiday with Laura in Canada. And pray for all our church organisations as they start up again after the summer break.
- Pray for all our young people as they return to school, college or university for the new session. Pray that their faith may equip them to meet every challenge.

And may Deep Peace be with every one of us in the days and weeks ahead!

Lesley Wright.



East Ayrshire Churches Homelessness Action Scottish Charity SC52257

"The King will reply, 'Truly I tell you, whatever you did for one of the least of these brothers and sisters of mine, you did for me.' Matthew 25:40

We have had a very busy and happy summer at EACHa. We have a new logo, integrating the purple of the previous Each Recovery Matters, and the original blue of East Ayrshire Churches Homelessness Action.



Michael Smith

We are now one organisation, a one-stop shop, and soon to be all under one roof. We are still EACHa, covering Each Recovery Matters, Each Person Matters, Each Life Matters. We have come a long way. Make no mistake though, our foundation remains our churches, and our ethos is Christian love in action, churches working together to offer hope to our most marginalised fellow citizens.

At the end of July said goodbye to Emma – for a time! - as she began her maternity leave. We wish her well, and look forward to her bringing her new baby to meet us in the autumn.



Sizzler Sausage Hot Dog

We welcomed Michael Smith, who will take over Emma's duties as Project Coordinator for the next few months. Michael is a chef, and the quality of our weekly hot lunches has gone from excellent to amazing! One comment on the day when the sizzler hot dogs were on offer was 'You kicked it oot the park the day!'

On 13th June we celebrated in our hall 20 years since EACHa's formation. And what a celebration of our first 20 years! 90 people

packed into the New Laigh Kirk hall. There were elected members of East Ayrshire Council, including Provost Claire Leitch. Also attending were senior managers from East Ayrshire Council as well as from our partner organisations, representatives from local churches, EACHa staff and volunteers and several folks who use our services. There were balloons, a cake, speeches and a surprise visit from pupils from Loanhead Primary School.





Speakers at the 20th Anniversary Event

Our Chair, David, spoke first. He spoke of the day being a celebration of 20 years of compassion, dignity and determined action. A story that has transformed lives, challenged systems and reminded us – week after week, year after year – that Each Person Matters:

'20 years ago a small group came together with a simple but radical belief: that homelessness, addiction, poverty and vulnerability must not be met with judgment or silence – but with friendship, justice and love. As Christians, we are present with people, walking alongside them. The heart of the gospel is the word 'with':

'God's dwelling place is now among the people, and he will dwell with them. They will be his people, and God himself will be with them and be their God.' Revelation 21:3

Much remains to be done. We look forward to enhancing and developing our services in the new premises. We go forward in renewed hope. Let us build on the foundation of the last 20 years to shape a

future where no-one is forgotten, no-one is written off, no-one is left behind, because at EACHa we know the truth that changes lives: Each Person Matters.'

The following speeches were from Alison Kennedy, Housing Services Manager, who spoke of the strong ties between EACHa and East Ayrshire Council Housing, and Steph McCutcheon, Network Services Manager, who looked forward to building on the foundation. In his words: Each Recovery Matters continues the legacy of this first 20 years of EACHa. 'What we are building now – together – is a movement. One rooted in faith, shaped by community and driven by the unshakeable belief that recovery is not only possible—it's powerful.'

Janice paid tribute to our volunteers, without whom the journey would not have been possible. *She said 'Why do we – as volunteers – do*



Alison Crockett from Scottish Government
Drugs Policy Division at Hub opening

what we do? The fun, the fellowship, being part of a happy family, but more than that. It's because we care. We love the people we serve. We welcome everyone, every single person is treated with respect and dignity.'

So we enter an exciting new phase. 8th August saw the Grand Opening of the new premises, in the former Civic Centre North. This facility will allow extensive development of our services. There will be dedicated spaces for Each Life Matters, for those in



Dale Meller from East Ayrshire Alcohol and Drugs Partnership at the hub opening

crisis; Each Recovery Matters, walking alongside those on their recovery journey; Each Person Matters, incorporating Community Friends and Friendly Fresh Start. All the services will be together in the new premises by the autumn. We are all excited to be able to continue offer help and friendship to all in need, whatever their need.

Thank you all for your support. Further information on our website www.eacha.org.uk, or from our staff.

Michael Smith 07484 432790 Lyndsey Higgins 07944 355140



FELLOWSHIP OF KILMARNOCK CHURCHES ALL ONE IN CHRIST JESUS

Celebrating the talents of all God's family.



Hear how Christians use their gifts to serve God and their neighbours.

Sunday, 28 September @ 3 p.m.
St Marnock's Church
Kilmarnock KA1 1DZ



YOGA

There is a Yoga class in the Church Halls on a Thursday Night from 7:30 p.m. until 9 p.m.

This class will run weekly from Thursday 31 July.

The class has space for new members to join, it's run on a drop in, pay as you go basis and costs £7 a class..

All are welcome.

For more details please contact Fiona on fionadhayes@hotmail.com

Fiona Hayes

Mens Club

Just a reminder that the Men's Club meet periodically for coffee and chat and we welcome new members at any time.

Don't wait to be asked, just let Ken Stewart or me know and we will add you to the mailing list.

Although I still retain a telephone landline, my answering machine is not working should you try to leave a message, therefore it is best to call me on my mobile:

07989 473142

Derek I'Anson

Church Register

Funerals

5 June 2025	Anne Easton (M) 22 Dean Court, Kilmarnock
13 June 2025	Alex Meldrum (M) 55 North Hamilton Street, Kilmarnock
19 June 2025	Brian Weadon (M) 54 Glasgow Road, Kilmarnock
2 July 2025	Elise and Iain Munro (M) 6 Mill Court, Kilmarnock
4 July 2025	Ritchie Hope 22 Cumbrae Drive, Kilmarnock
10 July 2025	Stanley Hunter 29 Aird Ave, Kilmarnock
14 July 2025	Anne Roger (M) 19 Osprey Drive, Kilmarnock
24 July 2025	Jean Wyper (M) 3 Holmes Road, Kilmarnock
15 August 2025	Liz McGill (M) Gracelands Nursing Home, Kilmarnock
20 August 2025	Jack McLean (E) Springhill Nursing Home, Kilmarnock

This is my prayer, O Holy One Give me the peace that passes understanding. Give me the assurance that you are here for me.

O God in your mysterious power you make the oceans roar and the starfish wash upon the shore.

And my love lives in the heart of heaven, and I live in the heart of earth but we live together in the heart of God Amen

Through the dark clouds of grief, it can be hard to see the loving presence of God.

But even though you may not see or feel Him the moment you cry out, doesn't mean He is not there. He is leading you through.

One day you will look back and know that He was there all along.

NEW LAIGH KIRK FAMILY CALENDAR

TEVENTS OF

SUNDAY FUNDAYS

Looking for an afternoon full of laughter, learning, and lasting memories?
Bring the whole family to our themed Family Fun Days!

AUGUST 24TH OCTOBER 12TH JANUARY 18TH

BIBLETEA

Bible Tea encourages all young people aged 12-18 to come along and dive deep into the lessons of the Bible and learn how to live life with Jesus.

AUGUST 31ST SEPTEMBER 125TH OCTOBER 26TH NOVEMBER 16TH SANUARY 11TH

CHURCH UNPLUGGED

Church Unplugged is a youth focused and led worship event that allows young people ages 12-20 to come together and share their love of Jesus and explore their faith journey together.

SEPTEMBER 28TH
DECEMBER 125TH
FEBRUARY 1ST

AFTERNOON TEA

Come along and enjoy a wonderful afternoon tea organised and hosted by our Ignite and Trekkers groups. Tickets are £5 and can be purchased at the door. Our youth Cook Books can also be purchased for £3 at our event and all money raised from them will go to Christian Aid.

NOVEMBER 1ST

FOR MORE INFORMATION, CALL AMY TANNER ON 07980665432